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December 18, 2020 
 
From the Principal’s Office:​ (​doucetr@lrsd.ab.ca​)  

2020 has been a challenging year. Yet, we have much to be grateful for and to celebrate. As we enter 
the last few days before Christmas, I wanted to reach out and wish everyone a warm and festive season. 
The new year, 2021, is encouraging. I am encouraged by the prospects that would allow us to return to 
social gatherings and what many of us would describe as 
normal. I know it will take time for the pandemic restrictions 
to end. Yet, the end is within reach.  

On behalf of wife Leonie, I want to wish everyone an 
enjoyable and festive holiday, a very Merry Christmas, and 
Happy Holidays.  
 
Roger L. Doucet 
Principal  
JT Foster School 
 
  

Our Mission: 
● To create lifelong engaged learners. ● To inspire excellence in leadership, academics, athletics, and fine arts.  ● To 

develop critical thinkers, problem solvers, and ethically responsible citizens.  
 

Our Vision:  
● People: Be a great place to learn, be inspired, and self-discovery. ● Planet: Be a responsible and ethical citizen in a local and global 

world. ● Community: To create a dynamic engaged community that includes the arts, athletics, and respects the agricultural roots and 
traditions of our community in order to nurture creativity and lifelong learning. 
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Staff Greetings 

Wishing you all a very happy holiday Mr. Joel Gamache.  

Wishing everyone a healthy happy holiday Mr. Brent Gammie.  

To all our families, friends, and community members - enjoy the holiday season.  Make it a memorable 
one with your close family and stay safe! - Mr. Jason Porteous  

I hope everyone has a restful holiday and an excellent start to the new year! - Ms. Sara MacLachlan   

Jenna and Lee would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Remember to 
reach out to us any time you have any questions or concerns and we will do our best to help or put you in 
touch with someone who can. We look forward to seeing and talking with everyone in the new year! 

First off I would like to thank our JTF students and their families for taking the second round of online 
learning with an open mind, students of JTF have shown how they can rise to this occasion, and their 
parents for the support...Thank you! Wishing all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! See 
you all in 2021! - Mrs. Armstrong 

Enjoy your Christmas celebrations! Holidays are a great time to connect with each other and share family 
stories - see if you have time to squeeze in a few details about your own career journey as you 
encourage your child to explore possible future post-secondary and career options! Watch for our 
January weekly updates for ​more tips​ on how to support junior and senior high school students in their 
career exploration. 

Best wishes, Lettie Croskery, Career Practitioner (Claresholm, Nanton, Crowsnest Pass) 

Wishing everyone a safe and healthy Christmas; looking forward to a more joyous New Year. - Charlene 

Enjoy your break!  Merry Christmas and all the best in 2021.  - Pauline Braun Hornecker  

Heartfelt wishes of good health and happiness this holiday season! See you in 2021 - Mr. Anderson 

Merry Christmas! Make sure to have some fun and get some rest! Can’t wait to see you all back!! - Angie 
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https://alis.alberta.ca/media/698505/careercoach.pdf
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